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once again trying to violate our 2nd amendment rights is unconstitutional by making it 

virtually impossible for the average citizen to even purchase a firearm.  and driving 

many small businesses out of business.  This again does nothing to enhance safety 

and penalizes law abiding citizens.  As someone who dedicated part of my life to 

defending our nation and constitution it saddens me to see these blatant attacks on 

our constitutional rights.  Shame on those pushing this.  Maj. LaVay W. Jeffries  

USAF retired. 


